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Social Initiatives



Food Sharing Campaign
Campaign no. - 92

Our 92nd Food Sharing Campaign was held in the month of March 
in slums of Beas, where our team distributed food to the children 
and their parents living in Beas slums. Here are some glimpses of 
our food-sharing campaign. SimbaQuartz has funded the campaign 
under the company'sCorporate Social Responsibility.



Shoe Giving Campaign- 408 
Govt. Elementary School Kandiala, Tarn-Taran

SimbaQuartz held its 408th Shoe Giving Campaign at the Govt. Elementary

school Kandiala, Tarn-Taran as part of our CSR initiatives. The team is

working constantly to raise awareness about Shoe Giving & Feet Care. The

campaigns run by SQ are self-funded.



Bags of Blessings Campaign 
54 Govt Elementary School, Village Kandiala, Distt Tarn-Taran

During our shoe giving campaigns we often saw students in 
government schools carrying books and other material in some 
polybag or torn cloth jholas. So SimbaQuartz decided to give school 
bags to the genuinely  deserving students who were more than 
happy to receive them. With these bags full of blessings for these 
kids, we wish them a wonderful bright future with education acting 
as the fuel for it. All our philanthropic activities are self funded.



Shoe Giving Campaign- 409 
Village-Teja, Gurdaspur

SimbaQuartz held its 409th Shoe Giving Campaign at the Village-Teja, 
Gurdaspur as part of our CSR initiatives. The team is working constantly 
to raise awareness about Shoe Giving & Feet Care. The campaigns run 
by SQ are self-funded.



Tech School On Wheels
Campaign no. - 20

Our company has taken a unique initiative to impart computer training to the 
children living in the slums. In this we conduct computer classes for the 
children in our company's bus. In the month of March, under this initiative, our 
team provided computer classes to the children of Beas slums who go to 
school. Our endeavor and dream is to provide quality education facilities to the 
children of economically weaker families at our own level as these children 
deserve it. They too should grow up to be IT engineers and help their families 




